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Hello Everyone, 

Our first week of school ran very smoothly. 
 Thank you everyone! 

We are looking for cafeteria volunteers on 
Wednesdays  and Thursdays. If you are 
available or if there are any 
grandparents that are available, please call 
the school office. 

Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

On Friday, September 8th, our 4th 
through 8th grade students will travel to 
Saint Catherine’s Church in 
Duncansville to celebrate the Nativity of 
the Blessed Virgin Mary. The 
students will do several activities with the 
parishioners before and after Mass, and 
have lunch in the Church Hall. The 
students will be in charge of 
planning the Mass and singing. 

Happy Birthday Mary! 

School Mass 

Thursday, August 31. 

Hosted by our 7th Graders 
Father Chris will be the presider. 

8:15 a.m. 

You may turn in any monies and sold tickets 
from the Gun Raffle at any time. 

Please assist us in selling the remainder of the 
gun tickets.  Please call Miss Michele and she 
will send home 
additional tickets with your child. 

Tickets are now available for our 
Basket / Vera Bradley Bingo on Sunday, 
October 8th from 4-7 p.m.  A flyer will be 
sent home in next week’s office folder.  
Tickets are still only $25 or $60 if you want 
the value pack. 

Upcoming events…………. 

The Home School Association will have it’s first 
meeting of the new school year on 
Monday, September 11th at 7 p.m. in the school 
computer room. 

We will celebrate Labor Day on Monday, 
September 4th-  No school. 

Eighth grade is having a Little Caesar’s Pizza 
fundraiser for their 8th grade activities. Please see 
one of the eighth grade families to place your 
order, or you can order on line.  Go to 
pizzakit.com, click on products, then shop.  Enter 
the fundraiser id# 428694, set up your account and 
place your order. 
Thank you! 
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